
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM 1 
 

CONTRACT NO.  RFP 11-17     DATE ISSUED: July 24, 2017 
Riverwalk Amphitheater     RESPONSE DUE: August 8, 2017 at 2:30 P.M. (local time) 
 
This addendum is intended to correct, change, add, delete, or supplement the drawings, special conditions, and/or specifications, and is hereby 
made part of the bidding documents on which the General Contract will be based.  Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing below and 
returning no later than August 8, 2017. 

 
Pre-bid attendees: 

Name Representing:  Name Representing: 

Angela Osborne Guidepost Solutions  Kim Gillis Becker Morgan Group 

Tim Edmondson Whiting- Turner  Tim Metzner Davis, Bowen, Friedel, Inc. 

Jack McCarthy Whiting-Turner  Lee Beauchamp Delmarva Veteran Builders 

Joe Buckley Willow Construction  Brian Sanders Ceepco 

Matt Stoehr Murtech, Inc.  Chris Eccleston Delmarva Veteran Builders 

Keith Fisher Fisher Architecture  Andy Kitzrow City of Salisbury 

Amanda Pollack City of Salisbury  Michael Lowe City of Salisbury 

 
 

 

1. Are any of the project funds from project open space? 
 
Answer: No, this is a City funded project. 
 
2. What is currently on the site? 
 
Answer: The site has some curbing, a small paved parking lot, trees and some aspects of the Riverwalk.  The site is 
open to the public to view.  The physical address is 250 S. Salisbury Boulevard. 
 
3.  Does the City intend to apply for any outside funding that could affect the contract conditions such as wage 
rates? 
 
Answer: No. The City has no applications pending for funding.  No minimum wage rates or union requirements will 
be imposed on this contract. 
 
4.  Does the City wish to use the attached conceptual drawing as a basis for the build? 
 
Answer: No. The City did not get an engineering estimate on the proposed concept.  Please use it as a reference for 
orientation purposes only.   
 
5.  Should restrooms be incorporated into this design? 
 
Answer: No restroom facilities are planned for this project. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
6.  Does the voltage of the electrical panels matter? What type of electrical connects should be incorporated? 
 
Answer:  The City desires to have “quick tap” type electrical panel box or boxes for performers to hook up various 
equipment. It is undetermined whether this will be one 200 amp panel or two 100 amp panels but 
accommodations for 200 amps will be sufficient.  There will be some standard 15-20 amp wall outlets incorporated 
in areas after final designs are accepted.  The voltage must to be 120 VAC.   
 
 
   
 

 

 

 

_____________________________________               _______________________________________ 
Sign for identification     Printed Name 
 
 

Approved by: 

 
Jennifer Miller 

 
Jennifer Miller  
Director of Procurement 

 


